My first term in 6 Grade

This year's first term is magnificent.

First, I made a new friend, his name is Eden. He is a smart, but naughty kid.

Then, I joined the school orchestra. Although it was hard, but I still didn't give up. In the end, I got the happy time of it. This month I had just finished performing a week ago.

Last week, it was the school picnic day. But due to the weather, it was cancelled. When our class knew it, they all were unhappy about it. But luckily, we can still have the school picnic next month.

I hope that next month the school picnic would be a sunny day or else we couldn't go.

6R Suen Hei Ching Hailey

My first term in P.6

In my first term in P.6, I have a lot of unforgettable and exciting memories. I want to share two special events: Halloween Party and postponed school picnic.

First, Halloween Party was one of the highlights of this term. On that day, everyone dressed up in Halloween costumes. I wore a cat with pumpkin costumes on that day and amazing costumes. We felt very excited.

Then, unfortunately we received a disappointed news about our school picnic to Po Leung Kuk Jockey Club Tai Tong Holiday Camp. It was supposed be held on 13th November, 2024 but due to typhoon, the picnic has been postponed. When my teacher said to us, I could see many of my classmates were disappointed just like me. However, my teacher quickly told us that the school picnic will be rescheduled on 11th December, 2024. We felt so glad and appreciated for teacher's special arrangement. I am looking forward to it.

Overall, there were unforgettable moments in this year.

My first term in P.6

There are tons of unforgettable and special memories in this new school year, but the most important one is that I first met a new friend, Nicholas.

In September, I joined a new orchestra called "MYO". The pieces there were extremely difficult, so I always felt a bit nervous and scared when I was playing them.

Through a few weeks of training, I have discovered that there a new member in the orchestra. I've found out that he was wearing the school uniform of the Queen's College! I was a bit curious about him, so I invite him to sit next to me. After having a break, we started playing again. The funny thing was, if we played a wrong note, we will stare at each other and burst into laughter! In the end, I asked his English name, "Nicholas Chan" he replied. After he came to the orchestra, I have become more confident than before I felt grateful to meet Nicholas.

Now, we always practise those music together. We also play video games together too! Hope our friendship can improve more and more.

My first term in P.6

It is my last year of primary school, I feel excited because I am going to study at secondary school next year. However, I am sad because I may not be in the same class with my friends anymore. This term passed by so quickly and many things have happened, they were all memorable.

2nd September was the first day of me being a P.6 student. There was one new classmate in our class, his name is Eden. Although he is new to our class, he is very energetic and gets along with us very quickly. I felt happy about this because it can make our class livelier.

31st October was the Halloween party that I looked forward to. We all dressed up beautifully. Some dressed up as withes and some in cartoon characters. During the recess, we exchange candies. I really enjoyed the time as the atmosphere was so nice.

It is almost the end of the term, however, I still have some goals that are unfulfilled, such as getting high marks in different subjects. Although my English has improved, I still need to work hard in the remaining and next term.

My first term in P.6

5th October, 2024 was Po Leung Kuk Affiliated Schools Athletic Meet Sport Day. I was very excited and honoured to represent my school in the 200m race. After arriving at the Tai Po Sports Ground, we quickly warmed up and prepared for the competition.

When it came to my turn to compete, my heart was beating hard. I was both nervous and excited. All eyes were on me, and I ran forward with all my best. After the running races, I returned to my seat disappointed, and my team members greeted me with a smile and encouraged me to try hard next time.

Although I didn't win the award in the end, I gained valuable experience and knew that what my weakness were there and that I would do better next time.